
P74. Extension to Dwellinghouse at 2 Princess Gate, Slamannan Road, Falkirk
FK1 5BP for Mr Gordon Murray – P/16/0498/FUL

The Committee considered a report by the Director of Development Services
on an application for full planning permission for a single storey rear extension
to a semi detached category B listed building at 2 Princess Gate, Slamannan
Road, Falkirk and measuring approximately 4 metres by 4 metres.

With reference to Standing Order 33, Baillie Buchanan referred to an
application received from Dr Kurt Mills, an objector, for admission to the
meeting to be heard in relation to this item of business.

The Committee consented to hear the deputation.

Dr Mills gave details of his concerns over the proposed development, as the
owner of the neighbouring property, including the adverse effect on the
character and appearance of the B listed building, the impact on privacy, the
loss of natural light to his rear garden and the overdevelopment of the site.

The Committee thereafter reconvened normal business.

The Committee agreed to continue consideration of this item of business
to allow an inspection of the site by Committee.


